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At Kimi Ora School we pride ourselves in being a resource school for other special
educators. Part of that includes offering professional development opportunities for the
greater Wellington area.

Next week, on Thursday, we are hosting Sally Clendon who will facilitate a course on
literacy learning. The usual school programme will go ahead during this course. To find out
more about Sally and her work go to...
hitp://www.massey.ac.nz/massey/expertise/profile.cfm?stref=733150

SK Clothing is a small Christchurch based business selling bananas,
feeders, wheelchair capes and rain capes for people with disabilities.
We have attached their flyer in case you would like to purchase any of

the products. www.skclothing.co.nz

If your child has been
vomiting please keep them
off school for 48 hours after

their last episode. This
ensures that other children
do not catch the illness.
This is a guideline from the
Ministry of Health and is in
place to keep everyone
safe and heailthy.

Whakatauki

Ehara au i te toa takitahi he toa takitini

My strength does not come from myself alone, but from the group around me.




